Hi David,

Just writing to inform you that my kitchen remodeling project has finally
completed. I have attached pictures for your information.

I must also say that your professionalism and commitment to excellent customer
service is beyond reproach. I have never heard of a cabinet maker delivering
high quality hard wood cabinets within two weeks of placing the order. Your
work ethic and assistance far exceeded my greatest expectations. Without
guestion or hesitation I would absolutely refer you to everyone and anyone I
know in need of wood cabinetry. The cabinets are superior quality, well
constructed, and your prices are extremely reasonable. I am so glad I found you
and I look forward to working with you again on my future home improvement
projects.

It was truly a pleasure working with you

Sincerely,

Lennox & Michelle Armstrong
Baldwin Harbor, New York



